
On behalf of Child Protective Services and all of the children you all helped by donating school supplies, 
we want to say THANK YOU!! 
 
Ashley Arnold 
Department of Family & Protective Services FBSS Case Worker Assistant-Unit A9 

 

 “I personally would like to thank you for the generosity you showed by donating us school supplies. It 
was greatly appreciated by caseworkers and the children that received them.” 
Brittany Morris 
 

 
I want to personally thank you for the school supply donations. That was very thoughtful for you going 
out of your way to assist our kids in care and or on our caseloads. My children were very excited and 
thankful for the supplies. The smiles on their faces were priceless. You are truly an angel to assist with so 
many families. Thank you again so much for your generosity. 
Thank you 
Cathy Flores 

 
“I would like to thank Stacey and everyone who participated in donating school supplies for the children. 
It brought the children excitement and they were all eager to start school with their new backpacks and 
supplies. I am sincerely grateful for getting the opportunity to see the children’s happy faces when 
receiving their backpacks. The community support such as yours definitely makes a difference in 
children’s lives. 
Thank you,” 
Jessica Barron 

 
        “Hello, The kiddos and families really appreciate your donation of school supplies. It truly made a 

difference!!! I wish you could have seen their happy little faces ☺ THANK YOU,” 
Gilbert Perez 

“Hello, I would like to thank you for your most recent actions. Your donations not only helped The 
children in need but also the agency and workers themselves. Thanks to your donation the agency was 
able to devote more time and effort into doing what we do best, caring and protecting the children in 
need. Thank you for what you do and thank you for your generosity.” 
 
Jennifer Ramon 

 
“I would like to say THANK YOU THANK YOU to everyone that helped with the school supply drive I know 
it was not an easy task but know that all the children receiving the items were touched and had a big 
smile on their face. Thank you Stacey and the community for you AWESOME donations. Thank you 
again” 
 
Brenda Perez-Morales 
Admin Assistant to Monette Moreno - Unit A9 


